
To improve the safety of your children while they are waiting to be 
picked up in the Kiss and Ride/No Parking bay, Council is installing a 

yellow ‘Pedestrian Safety Line’.

Much like the safety line on a train platform, this area will clearly show 
children the safe distance from the kerb to avoid conflict with vehicles.

           Children should 
until the vehicle has stopped. We would ask that you reinforce this 

message to your children and help keep them safe.
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